
WELCOME TO OUR CHURCH 
 

    “Helping Others Find and Serve God” 

 

LORD’S DAY 

November 29
th

, 2020 
 

“but these have been written so that you may believe  

that Jesus is the Christ, the Son of God;  

and that by believing you may have life in His name.” 
 

John 20:31 
***************** 

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

CALL TO WORSHIP  

 

PRAYER  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH MUSIC 

 

  SCRIPTURE READING        Luke 1:26-38 

 

  LIGHTING OF ADVENT CANDLE  

“Gospel or Prophecy Candle’ 

 

  ADVENT CAROL #123                     “O Come, O Come Emmanuel” 

 

SCRIPTURE READING             1 Corinthians 15:1-22 

  

PRAYER 

 

MESSAGE                                             “Do You Believe?” 

             By Pastor Mark Reese 

 

INVITATION SONG   “We Believe” 

 

     BENEDICTION & CLOSING CHORUS 
 

 

 

 



The altar flowers were given in celebration of Jonell Vance’s birthday by 

her family and by Chuck and Virginia Allen in loving memory of great 

granddaughter Hennasei Heatherly on her 12
th

 birthday. 
 

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK: 
 

Wed.  7:00 Bible Study & Prayer Time 

           6:00 – 8:00 Basketball Outreach for high school/college age 
 

Sat .    8:00 AM Men’s Bible Study 

            

 
  

 

Coming Up: 
 

Dec. 13
th

 Children’s Christmas Program 
 

      “Christmas Family” lists are now posted on bulletin board.  Please sign up 

       if you are able to help. See Susan Jaros or Jonell Vance w/ questions. 

 If attending church virtually, please contact us if you would like to sign up. 

 Last day to sign up is Dec. 6
th

. Please bring gifts by Dec. 13
th

. 
 

Christmas Food Baskets - Please see Laura McKellogg or 

John/Linda Davis if you know anyone could use a food basket 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 
 

Happy Birthday To: Today Lindsay Saylor, Jonell Vance;  

12/1 Sierra Pro; 12/2 Walter Toot; 12/5 Peggy Sewell, Fran Strock 

Snow Shoveling 
 

Help is needed for shoveling snow 

before Sunday & Wednesday 

Services. Please sign up to help. 

 

 

Christmas Poinsettias 
 

If you would like to purchase a poinsettia 

to beautify our sanctuary for the Christmas 

season, please sign up on the back table. 

Those participating online can email us at: 

Email: fccpastorjohn@gmail.com 
 

Cost is $13.00 

Helping to Reach Out This Christmas - We still have many people 

unable to attend church services in person. Would you be willing to 

help us reach out to them by sending Christmas Cards? The church 

will provide the cards/stamps! We want to remind them that they are 

missed and provide opportunities to see how we can pray for and 

support each of them better. Please sign up or contact Eric Heeter. 


